
 
 

 

 

 

Quarterly Newsletter 
October- December 

Dear Butterfly School Families,  
 
I think it’s safe to say we have officially transitioned into fall and the fall 
weather changes. Remember, unless the weather conditions are unsafe, 
we always go outside, so please dress your child appropriately. 
  
Although we have had some staff changes, rest assured your children’s 
schedules, routines and their educational expectations are all still here!  I 
am pleased to inform you we have come full circle with Miss Trauna and 
Miss Mickey leading the way along my side as the teaching staff at The 
Agape Butterfly School, which is the same teaching staff we started with 
when we first opened!  
 
With Agape Love, 
Sara Parsons 
Program Director 
614-205-4457 
Tabspk20@gmail.com 

 



 
 

 

  

Important Reminders: 

When dropping off and picking up children you MUST have a mask on. There 
are two designated spots in the foyer for families to stand and maintain 6 feet 
in distance.  There cannot be more than two families in the foyer area at a 
time, so if the two spots are filled when you arrive, please wait outside until 
there is an open spot. When dropping off/ picking up use the intercom or 
message on the appropriate GroupMe thread notifying us your child is here. A 
designated staff member will come get your child at the door to check their 
temperature and allow them to wash their hands before entering or exiting 
their classroom.  

For PFPP families, please make sure you are checking your child in and out 
DAILY. There is a QR code in the foyer you can use with the Kindersmart Ohio 
app right from your phone!  

Please watch for announcements of upcoming events and programs. We will be 
doing a food drive and adopt a family; we would love your participation as we 
try to tie ourselves as a school to the community around us!  

For any billing questions please use The Agape Butterfly School 
corporate/billing thread on GroupMe or email Miss Nikki at 
tasoh18@gmail.com.  



 
 

  

Curriculum Overview: 

October: Our focus this month will be on buildings and light. We are 
going to be taking these back to the basics as we discuss what a 
building is made out of and what is considered a light. As the kiddos 
really dig into the Reggio approach with these subjects we will tie 
them into day to day lives.   

November: Our focus is on clothing, boxes, and trees this month and 
what a better season to do that than to focus on the book The Giving 
Tree! We will also focus on being thankful and how we can give to 
those around us. We will also tie this in with our food drive. We will 
learn about how trees grow and what they can be used for, discuss 
different kinds of clothes and how and when to use them as well as 
working on our fine motor skills with buttons, zippers, and snaps. 
Then well get creative as we explore all the different ways to use a 
box!  

December: Our focus for this month is bread and lights. Our book of 
the month is The Gingerbread Man.  We will be learning the sequences 
of events in this story, as well as cooking and dressing our own 
gingerbread people. We will also be exploring with light again and 
how it can be used!  



 
 

 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
Month/ Date: Description:  

October  

4-8 Ages and Stages 

9 Quarterly Orientation  

14-15 Closed- for teacher training 

22 Family Meal 

24 Pumpkin Patch Family Outing 

  

November  

1-5 Parent Teacher Conferences  

5 National Doughnut Day!  

1-19 Food Drive 

1-30 Winter T-shirt Fundraiser  

25-26 CLOSED for Thanksgiving 

  

December  

1-17 Adopt a Family 
6-10 Agape Hilliard Campus BOGO Bookfair  

13 National Cocoa Day! 

13-17 Spirit Week! 

23  Close at 6pm- for staff holiday dinner 

24-25  Closed- for Christmas 

31 Close at 3pm- for New Year’s Eve 


